
2021 Spooktacular Costume Contest 
 
The 2021 Taylor Spooktacular Costume Contest will 
be held on Sunday Oct 31st starting at 7:00 PM. 
Registration is from 6:00pm-6:45pm.  The contest 
will be held at the Heritage Square stage at the 
northeast corner of the park.  Have your cameras 
ready! 
 
 

Participants will be broken into five different age categories: 
Family Group   0 to 3 years    4 to 6 years    

7 to 12 years   13 to 18 years 
  

Costume Contest Rules 
 All participants must register to enter contest.  Judging follows the list 

of registration for each group.   Numbers will be assigned to 
contestants for purposes of judging. 
 

 Good taste is required in the creation and presentation of costumes. 
“No costume” is not a costume. All costumes must be age 
appropriate and family friendly. The Family Group contest will be 
judged based on a unified theme. Items that could give harm to 
contestants, their costumes, the contest judges and the audience are 
prohibited. 
 

 The Costume Contest judges & organizers reserve the right to 
disqualify any contestant who does not observe these rules at any 
time. All decisions made by the judges are final and prizes are given 
directly after judging of each age category. 
 

 Entrants agree to allow City of Taylor, Taylor Daily Press & Taylor 
Public Library to use names, contest entries & photographs for 
promotional purposes. 
 

Questions about the Spooktacular Costume Contest may be directed to the 
Taylor Public Library 512-352-3434. 


